
 

 

 

 

 

May 2021 

Dear KS4 Parents / Carers 
 

Homework at The Park School 

 
I am pleased to inform you that homework is now up and running across the school for this 
term. Homework will be uploaded to Google Classroom and will be available from 3pm each 
Monday. 
 
All students will activate their Homework Accounts and be reminded how to log into Google 
Classroom at school. 
 
 
Homework timetable for all KS4 students  

 
Each week homework will consist of 2 x English (1 x spelling and 1 x writing), 2 x Maths (1 x 
Number and 1 x Topic), plus 2 other subjects as outlined below. 
  

 Week 1: 10/05/21 - Science & Art/Drama/Music Tech 
 Week 2: 17/05/21 - IT & Social Studies 
 Week 3: 24/05/21 - Science & Food Tech 

Year 10 only 

 Week 4: 07/06/21 - ASDAN & IT 
 Week 5: 14/06/21 - Science & Social Studies 
 Week 6: 21/06/21 - IT & Art/Drama/Music Tech 
 Week 7: 28/06/21 - ASDAN and Food Tech 
 Week 8: 05/07/21 - Science and IT 

 

What can I do to help my child at home?  

 If possible, provide a workspace or desk with all necessary equipment and stationery. 

 Provide your child with the above timetable so that they know what they are expected to 

work on each week.  

 Establish a routine for when homework needs to be done.  

If you are having any difficulties, then please contact us so that we can find ways to support. If 

you need support with accessing the homework please contact Mr McCarthy. We have 

technical support available for students. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Lorraine Walton 

  


